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September 5, 2014 

 
To:  All DBHDS Licensed Providers 

From:  Les Saltzberg, Ph.D, Director of Licensing 

RE: Intensive Care Coordination 
 

 The  DBHDS Office of Licensing has added a new license for Intensive Care Co-ordination 

(ICC).  Intensive Care Co-ordination is part of the national model of “High Fidelity Wraparound.”The 

attached Guidance Document outlines the requirements and expectations related to the ICC license. 

Providers currently doing the ICC service are required to become licensed by October 31, 2014. 

 

 For information regarding eligibility or payment for the ICC service please contact your local 

CSA office or the State CSA office at (804) 662-9815     

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

      
     Les Saltzberg, Ph.D. 

     Director, Office of Licensing 

 

  


